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Dear Friends and Neighbors,
Here we are again that first full weekend in October, October 5th and 6th, and it is Time for Spring Valley’s 41th Annual Potato Festival. 

Most of you are aware of this established tradition and that the proceeds that ACTS receives goes directly back into our community, Library, youth activities, parks, and the Barrett House Museum/Community meeting center.

As always the festival will be highlighting our village, so it is important that everyone in town also works to make it the showplace that will attract other businesses and neighbors.

On Friday October 4th, Main Street, Vine and Clay will all be closed off at 5PM, with NO PARKING. This is to allow vendors to get set up early and alleviate some of the early morning congestion. 
Bellbrook Ave, Walnut, Elm, Water and Terrace Streets will have NO PARKING signs posted on both sides of the street beginning Friday morning, October 5th. Because Bellbrook, Walnut and Elm are used as Emergency Lanes, as well as for traffic coming and going to the festival, we limit the parking on both sides of the street to ensure safe conditions for residents and festivalgoers.
We ask that those affected by the street closings, make other plans for this weekend. We all hope that you enjoy the festival and Thank you all for your cooperation and support, in this community event. 

Sincerely,

Jon Keck, 

Festival Chair

937-470-4865

